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From: Nate Dally [mailto:nate@dallybaucom.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2007 11:34 AM 
To: PSC Info (Public Info Email Address) - PSC 
Subject: KA-2008-0059 
 
Objection to the Application of GTC Video, Inc. by the City of Carthage.  There application incorrectly states that 
we have a 0% fee.  Our current fee is 3% as set by statute our current franchise fee amount remains for all new 
video services until it expires.  We are currently adopting a new ordinance that makes for a 3% fee once the 
franchise agreement expires.  
  
Nathaniel Dally 
Dally and Baucom LLC 
341 S. Main St 
PO Box 763 
Carthage, MO 64836 
(417) 358-2727 
  
Carthage, Missouri – City Attorney 
Jasper County, Missouri – Assistant Prosecuting Attorney 
  
NOTE:  The Missouri Bar Disciplinary Counsel requires all Missouri lawyers to notify all 
recipients of e-mail that (1) e-mail communication is not a secure method of communication, 
(2) any e-mail that is sent to you or by you may be copied and held by various computers it 
passes through as it goes from me to you or vice versa, (3) persons not participating in our 
communication may intercept our communications by improperly accessing your computer or 
my computer or even some computer unconnected to either of us which the e-mail passes 
through.  I am communicating to you via e-mail because you have consented to receive 
communications via this medium.  If you change your mind and want future communications to 
be sent in a different fashion, please let me know AT ONCE. 
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